
Announcement of Our New Law Firm 

Dear Valued Clients and Associates, 

We are excited to announce the launch of our new law firm, [Law Firm Name], effective 

immediately. Our dedicated team of legal professionals is committed to providing you with 

exceptional service. 

As we transition to our new firm, we want to assure you that all ongoing cases will continue to 

be handled with the utmost care and professionalism. Your current legal matters remain a 

priority for us, and our team will ensure a seamless transition. 

For any inquiries or updates regarding your ongoing cases, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

[Contact Information]. 

We appreciate your trust and loyalty, and we look forward to serving you from our new location. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Law Firm Name] 

[Law Firm Address] 


